
Heatherdale Recreation and Bowls Club 

This news update is to remind you that our club AGM is on next Wednesday, 17th May. As you may 

be aware we provide reports to the AGM of the club activities. These will again be available at the 

club, however this year they are also published on our web site www.hrbc.org.au then click  on 

news or click on this link.  http://hrbc.org.au/downloads/2016%20-17%20AGM%20Annual

%20report%20document%20book%20set%20Final.pdf

Pennant Next Season
We have a list for players that wish to play Saturday or Midweek pennant next season. Make sure you name 

is on the list as it helps us to determine the number of teams we should enter into competition and this needs 

to be done soon. If your name is not on the list you may miss out 

Social News 

For only $20 you can enjoy a day at the dogs on 

Sunday 4th June. It includes a $10 betting voucher, 

nibbles, a glass of champagne for the ladies and bus 

to and from Sandown. The bus leaves the club at 

12.30 PM. Put your name on the list and if you have 

any questions contact Paula Corcoran.

http://www.hrbc.org.au/
http://hrbc.org.au/downloads/2016%20-17%20AGM%20Annual%20report%20document%20book%20set%20Final.pdf
http://hrbc.org.au/downloads/2016%20-17%20AGM%20Annual%20report%20document%20book%20set%20Final.pdf


Our Christmas In July has been organised for 
Thursday 20th July at 6.30 PM

Its great entertainment and with Dinner included , 
$30 is great value.

Indoor bowls has commenced and they are always looking for people to try it. Contact Margaret Poile if 

would like to find out more

Don't forget the Cancer Morning tea on May 18th at the club. It is in the book and commences at 10 am. 

Come along and support this very worthy cause.


